COVID-19 Safety Information:
During the COVID-19 pandemic, we have taken the following steps to help ensure the safety of our students and their families.
As is always the case, we ask that any student or adult leader who is feeling ill to refrain from attending in-person meetings until their symptoms subside. If you experience symptoms of COVID-19, please help keep our group safe by avoiding our meetings until the recommend self-quarantine period has expired.  
 
Sanitation: 
- Our youth area will be cleaned and sanitized before each group meeting. All chairs, door knobs, light switches, and other commonly touched objects will be properly cleaned. 
- We have provided multiple hand sanitizing stations throughout the youth room. 
 
Social Distancing:
- We have rearranged our youth area to allow for as much distancing as possible. There is at least 3ft of space between each seat. 
 
Special Considerations: 
- Students and leaders are welcome, but not required, to wear any PPE they feel are necessary. 
- Disposable face masks have been made available in the youth area. 
- If any students does not feel well, or if they are exhibiting any symptoms of COVID-19, we ask that they PLEASE STAY HOME. 
 
The safety of our students and their families is of the utmost importance to our ministry. We are closely monitoring the recommendations of heath experts and we will continue to update our policy as necessary. 
Please feel free to contact Travis at travis@brookwood.cc if you have any questions or concerns. 

